To Whom It May Concern:

It has come to my attention that some members of HHP have concerns regarding the legal and ethical ramifications of the referral process I have presented to the members of HHP either via email or seminar.  Let there be no mistake, there is absolutely no agreement, contract, obligation of persuasion directed at a referral to return to a members for the purchase of hearing aids in the event we are successful in obtaining workers' compensation benefits for the referral.  The referrals should be provided information about workers' compensation as a potential source of benefits he or she may be entitled to due to the results of testing, work history and the HHP member's experience with what might have caused the referral's hearing loss. (i.e.. work-related noise).

The results of any given case is based on the workers' compensation medical-legal evaluations.  Some cases settle, some go to trial and others are stipulated to with future medical benefits being provided by the workers' compensation carrier.  Obviously, HHP members referring clients to our office are hoping that the referrals return to their office for hearing aids once the referral's case resolves.  We contact each referral prior to resolution of their claim to determine whether they want hearing aids or a cash settlement of their future medical benefits.  If he/she chooses to get hearing aids, he/she will be responsible for contacting the carrier and dispenser unless we are directed to contact them on their behalf.

There is no guarantee here.  HHP members may receive the benefit of added sales due to this process.  Obviously, that is the whole reason for our firm marketing to audiologists and hearing aid dispensers.  How else will your clients find out about their rights unless you make them aware of them?  We cannot guarantee any reciprocity, your client's loyalty to you is between you and your client.  We are thankful for your past referrals and look forward to helping your clients in the future.

We will continue to provide you important information regarding workers' compensation laws and benefits via email unless we receive a response requesting otherwise.

Very truly yours,

Thomas Nantais

Attorney at Law

Office (562)424-9967

Fax (562)424-9953

Cell (562)201-2630
